
Public Hearing  October 28, 2003 

 At 7:00 p.m. Supervisor Lester called to order a public hearing at the Town Hall, 18 State 
Street, Brockport, New York, on October 28, 2003.  The purpose of the public hearing was to 
hear all persons in favor of or against the Preliminary Budget, or any item therein, for the fiscal 
year beginning January 1, 2004. 
 
 Town Board Members present:  Supervisor Lester, Councilperson Carges, Councilperson 
Wheat, Councilperson Connors, and Councilperson Windus-Cook. 
 
 Also present were Finance Director Leisa Strabel, Superintendent of Highways Fred 
Perrine, and Deputy Town Clerk Marleen Cain.  Visitors present were Thomas Ferris from 82 
Erie Street, Jerry Dowd from 7000 Fourth Section Road, Lori and Gary Skoog from 6142 Lake 
Road South, Jim Hamlin from 50 Park Avenue, Julie and Frank Lapinski from 4016 Sweden 
Walker Road, Tim and Cheryl Bates from 69 Royal Gardens Way, Robert Capo Jr from 8 
Sweden Hill Road, Neil Dube from 12 Hickory Way, and Mary Battisti. 
 
 The Deputy Town Clerk read the legal notice of the hearing.  Supervisor Lester read a 
prepared presentation.  He then opened the hearing for public comments. 
 
 Mr. Tim Bates read a prepared statement. 
 
 Town Attorney Jim Bell arrived. 
 
 As there were no further questions to come before the Board, the Supervisor closed the 
Public Hearing at 7:34 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Marleen M. Cain 
Deputy Town Clerk 


